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Region VII, Central Visavas
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May 11, 2018

Division Memorandum

No. 273 s, 2018

INVITATION FROM ST. PAUL UNIVERSITY DUMAGUETE GRADUATE SCHOOL

To : Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID & SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors of Mabinay, Amlan, San lose & Sibulan

Attached please find attached letter of St. Paul University Dumaguete Graduate School
signed by Dr, Enriqueta Cimafranca, Program Chair, Arts & Education inviting at least eight (8)
School Heads and teachers from each of the districts mentioned above during their Research
Forum at the Mere Maria Hall of the said university on May 19, 2018 at 10:00 in the morning.

Public Schools District Supervisors of the districts specified are strongly encouraged to
disseminate this information to their respective districts.

For the Schools Division Superintendent:

ERLINDAN UMPANG, Ed. D.
Chief Education Supervisar, CID
Office in-Charge

J1 May 018

Tel. Nos: {oasjé'za«zéaa 1 225.0867/422.7644 (Division Supts Office): (035) 225-1622 (CID); (035) 225-1623 (Legal Section)
. {035)226-6180 (SGODY; {035) 422-7643 (Cash Section); (035) 422-8511 (Planning Section), (035) 225-6087 (Recod's Section), . . _

 {035) 422-5283 (Admin, Section); (035) 422-0287 (Personnel Section), (035) 225-2378 {Guard/MedicaDental Sections);
(035} 2257012 (Educ. Facilities Section); (035) 225-1640 & (035) 225-1640 {Acct, Budget Section); (035 422-3821 {Supply Section) -




on. CMumpanG
ST. PAUL UNIVERSITY DUMAGUETE
(St Paul University System)
Dumaguete City

GRADUATE SCHOOL

May 8, 2018

Ca T N
WILFREDA D. BONCALOS, Ph.D,, CESO V xt ,g I,b R
Division Schools Superintendent 31 {Igé )

Division of Negros Oriental
Dumaguete City

Dear Supt. Boncalos,
Greetings from St. Paul University Dumaguete.

On May 19 St. Paul University Graduate School will hold a Research Forum at the Mere
Maria Hall this university at 10:00 in the morning. This is on line with the university to
promote the value of research not only among the graduate students but also among
stakeholders and those from the academe.

In view of this may I request Dr. Emma S. Mateto present her research re the
indigenous people in Mabinay municipality. Dr. Mate is also one of our competent
graduate faculty whom we are proud of.

May I request further to invite at least eight (8) principals and teachers from each of
the city school districts namely Mabinay, Amlan, San Jose and Sibulan.

I do hope this request may merit your kind approval.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

n
:ma-rhenc./

ENRIQUETA CIMAFRANCA, Ed.D.
Program Chair, Arts & Education

Noted by:

MARIA MILAGROS VELEZ, Ed.D.
Dean, Graduate School
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